
WELCOME
During this meeting, we will discuss

proposed resurfacing improvements on
U.S. 27/U.S. 41 from North of State Road

26 (W. Newberry Road) to U.S. 441



Roadway resurfacing

with pavement

marking upgrades

Removal of on-street

parking to be replaced

with bicycle lanes

within Newberry



The above rendering represents the proposed removal of on-street
parking to be replaced with bicycle lanes within Newberry.



PROPOSED RESURFACING IMPROVEMENTS ON U.S.
27/U.S. 41 FROM NORTH OF STATE ROAD 26 (W.

NEWBERRY ROAD) TO U.S. 441 PROJECT
INFORMATION

COMMENTS MAY BE MAILED, PHONED OR EMAILED TO

Wes Weiser
1109 S. Marion Ave., 
Lake City, FL 32025 

(386) 758-3721

William.Weiser@dot.state.fl.us 

Comments may also be submitted online at www.nflroads.com/vph
by May 9, 2025


